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April 14, 2014 
 
       
Andrew Larson-Wille 
Batten & Beasley, PLLC 
2233 N. Hamline Ave, Suite 650 
Roseville MN 55113 
 
VIA EMAIL:  Andrew@battenbeasleylaw.com 
 
Re: Assessment Appeal for property at 1203 Maryland Avenue East, J1402A 
 
Dear Mr. Larson-Wille: 
 
This is to confirm that per your request, the above-referenced matter has been rescheduled to 
Tuesday, May 6, 2014 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  Please note that this will be your last 
rescheduled hearing.   
 
If in the event that the legislative hearing officer approves the assessment as it’s written and 
your client wishes to contest further, your client or you may attend the City Council Public 
Hearing on Wednesday, May 21, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.   
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Paula Seeley  
 Scott St Martin 
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